
 
 

Notification of Water Main Flushing 
 

 
Newport Utilities (NU) will be conducting water main flushing starting 

the week of 5-28-25 thru 6-12-25 at the following locations: 
 
Persimmon Way 
Valley Walk Road 
Valley Walk Road 
Buena Vale Way 
Standing Eagle  
Twin View Way 
Yonkers Way 
Deerfoot Road & 
Vista View Way 
Sugarcane Way 
Rivers Edge Drive  

Cove Hollow Road 
End 2" Rivers Edge 
Drive South  
Winding Way 
Apricot Road 
Tree Road 
Bramble Way 
Cosby School 
Millstone Road 
Larkmoor Road 
Cosby Creek Road 

Caladonia Road 
Roy Road 
Victor Road 
Rocky Ridge Road 
Laurelwood Road 
Laurelwood Road 
Wintergreen Way 
West Grand Country Drive 
North Grand Country Way 
Running Bear Road 
Gold Road 

Water main flushing is a necessary function for NU’s Waterline Maintenance Program, 
which maintains the system’s overall water quality. Although water will remain safe during 
this process, customers may encounter the following conditions during flushing:  

• A temporary drop in water pressure to your residence or place of business  
• Rusty, brown or cloudy water (These conditions will subside after flushing is 

complete)  
• Avoid doing laundry during flushing operations  

After flushing operation is complete:  

• Open a cold-water facet and let water flow until clear. (When available, use an 
outside spigot) 
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